
 

 
District Gender & Sexuality Alliance  

Notes 

 

 

Tuesday, November 21, 2107 

4:00 – 5:00 pm 

Oak Bay High School 

 

1. Welcome and Introductions - Name, School, Preferred 

Pronouns 

2. School Updates 

 Lansdowne - currently there are approximately 12 

students attending the meetings.  We have created 

an advocacy poster campaign and have had a 

bake sale.  Robin Stevenson, who wrote the book 

Pride, has attended and may attend a district GSA 

meeting.  Our meetings are a safe and friendly 

place. 

 Oak Bay - currently planning the next Love is Love.  

Matt was here to help with the planning which 

included looking at what worked and what did not 

work. The event is scheduled for the pro-d on 

February 23rd.  We are looking at fundraising 

opportunities as well as district support. 

 Esquimalt - we are hosting Out In Schools on January 

10th for our grade 9 & 10 students.  We are having 

Bake Sales as an excellent fund raiser for our GSA 

and are redoing our bulletin boards. 

 Shoreline - we are a new GSA and have had 2 

meetings.  We are currently figuring out what we are 

and we are going to start with a bulletin board. 



 Monterey - we are a YCI group in our school 

supporting LGBTQ+ students that was started by a 

student last year.  We are having bake sales as a 

way to fund for Camp Firefly.  We continue to work 

on Pink Shirt Day and have booked the Learning 

Labs at the Royal BC Museum. 

 Lambrick Park - Dominic and Eryn are the co-leaders 

of the student run GSA with Hope as a leader in 

training.  We have about 15 people in the group and 

have organized the Orange Shirt Day as well as 

working on Pink Shirt Day.  We are using Bake Sales 

as a fundraiser and meet Thursdays at lunch to plan 

what we can do and what we want to do.  We have 

combined with the Leadership group to look at the 

youth housing crisis which has a significant impact on 

the LGBTQ youth.  Together with Shine a Light 

Foundation our school hopes to make a difference 

by selling a light on a tree for $10.  We have 

partnered with Gordon Head Rec Centre for a Teen 

Drop In - see attached poster. 

 Willows - rainbow week is the focus of the school.  

With the development of an elementary focused 

group there will be more elementary opportunities. 

 Glanford - Sonnie Marsh is the new safe contact 

person and will work with the Shoreline group to co-

create activities for the school. 

 PFLAG - Sharon Doty representing PFLAG attended 

and on behalf of the Greater Victoria Library Union 

donated the book PRIDE to our Middle Schools. 

3. Lindsay Herriot - Trans Tipping Point youth writing program 

 Are you a trans/genderqueer/two spirit or nonbinary 

writer and would like to work on a book written by 

and for young trans folk? Please see the attached 

poster with information on applying.  The deadline is 

December 15th. 



4. Guiding Question 

 

Adjourn 5:00 pm 

  

Our next meeting is at Esquimalt High School on January 23rd.  

See you all there. 

 

 

Meeting Dates  

   

 January 23, 2018   Esquimalt  

 February 20, 2018  School Board Office 

 April 17, 2018   Vic West Elementary 

 May 22, 2018   School Board Office 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


